
Hanson Park Conservancy 
A 501c(3) corporation 

P.O. Box 542           Cranford, NJ 07016  

The Hanson Park Conservancy’s 13th annual Rubber Ducky Race will be held on October 6, 2024, in Sperry 
Park in Cranford, NJ. We are pleased to offer three tiers or levels of sponsorship. The proceeds will support the 
continued maintenance of Hanson Park, as well as the community events and programs conducted by HPC.  
The event has been very well attended with crowds growing through the years as the event continues to gain 
momentum. Please visit our website at www.hansonparkconservancy.com to see photos of past events.   

2024 Sponsorship Levels 

Platinum Sponsorship: $500 

 Name/logo listed on sponsor sign on event day 
 Name/logo listed on website 
 Two t-shirts provided 
 Donor Acknowledgement on Social Media 
 Logo Placement on event banner  
 Entry in Sponsor Ducky Race 

Gold Sponsorship:  $250 

 Name/logo listed on sponsor sign on event day 
 Name/logo listed on website 
 Donor Acknowledgement on Social Media 
 Logo Placement on event banner 
 Entry in Sponsor Ducky Race 
 

 

Silver Sponsorship:  $100 

 Name/logo listed on sponsor sign on event day 
 Name/logo listed on website 
 Donor Acknowledgement on Social Media 
 Entry in Sponsor Ducky Race 
 

 

 

Yes, we will be a sponsor of the 12th Annual HPC Rubber Ducky Race! 

 ______ Platinum -  $500 

 ______ Gold -  $250 

 ______ Silver -  $100 

Name of Sponsor____________________________________________________________ 

Contact Name_______________________________ Phone Number___________________ 

Email______________________________________________________________________ 

For additional information please contact Ellen McHenry 908-230-3302 
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